Philip,

Good morning transportation committee,

My name is Philip Kuntz and in here speaking on behalf of the North Dakota Towing Association.
My mom and dad own Ace and Berg’s 24-Hour Towing. With my mom, dad, myself and all the wonderful
employees we have putting their life at risk to help others no matter the situation. Anything that you can
do to help all tow truck drivers and first responders to stay safe would be appreciated. Everyone
deserves to go home to their families and loved ones at the end of the night. Anything you can do to

help us with the white line would be great.

Thank you.



